

Anglican Church of Central and Western NSW

Coolah-Dunedoo Parish Newsletter



Newsletter Second SUNDAY IN LENT 28th FEBRUARY 2021

Everyone will still need to sign in when arriving at church with contact details. Social distancing and use of hand sanitiser will still need to be adhered to.

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER SERVICE THIS YEAR WILL BE HELD AT DUNEDOO PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH ON FRIDAY 5TH MARCH 2021 AT 10AM.

Service prepared this year by Christian women of the

Republic of Vanuatu
"Build on a Strong
Foundation"

This will be followed by morning tea in the grounds under the trees but alternate arrangements have been made if it is raining to hold morning tea in the Anglican Hall.

AWA will meet on Monday 1st March in the Hall at 2pm Dunedoo.

SERVICES today are here at All Saints Dunedoo at 8.30am and St Andrews Coolah at 9am both will be Morning Prayer services.

Readings for Sunday 28th February are listed below -Second Sunday in Lent

Sunday 7th March—Third Sunday in Lent -Readings will be Exodus 20:1-17 Psalm 19 1 Corinthians 1:18-25 John 2: 13-22

Sunday 21st March at All Saints Dunedoo at 10am will be led by Archdeacon Jono Williams to be followed by the Annual General Meeting and then lunch.

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Parish Annual General Meeting will be held on
Sunday 21st March 2021 following the 10am Service in
All Saints Dunedoo.

Signed and dated by Secretary Jennifer Tunks on Wednesday 24th February 2021.

Notice to Wardens that reports need to be sent to Jenny Tunks as soon as possible please and if you have any photos please send them in also —thanks to those who have already sent them in.

Easter Services are being organised and times and venues will be advertised as soon as possible.

If you wish to follow Bishop Mark's messages and sermons please log on to the Anglican Diocese of Bathurst website and these are available. Stay safe everyone and please follow safe distancing and also wherever you need to—wear a mask for your own and others' protection.

If you require any pastoral care during this difficult time please call our Parish office or contact our Secretary, Jenny Tunks—0429866205 or by email on jennyt0410@gmail.com

COOLAH-DUNEDOO PARISH—ANGLICAN CHURCH OF CENTRAL & WESTERN NSW

St Andrew's Coolah - All Saint's Dunedoo - Elong Community - St Chad's Mendooran - St Laurence's Neilrex [including the villages of Birriwa, Leadville, Merrygoen & Uarbry] PO Box 28, Dunedoo, NSW 2844

Office: 55 Cobborah St, Dunedoo Phone: 63751 246 Fax: 63751 659 Email: anglican.coodun@bigpond.com

Website: https://www.anglicanscoolahdunedoo.org.au Locum: vacant

Licensed Lay Ministers: Jenny Tunks 0429 866205 Lloyd Graham 63751 218

Parish Secretary: Jenny Tunks 0429 866205 Parish Treasurer: Sue Graham 63751 218

Admin Assistant: Barb Smith